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Exchange items, declutter your home and help the environment in our upcoming community swap! 

 

Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

Hope you are all well! 

 

We had a fabulous idea that we want to share with you. 

 

Due to the rising costs of living we wanted to help you all out through a project that can help you save 

money, help the environment and enable you to have more space in your house! Not only that, it can 

serve as a liberating process of freeing your mind! 

 

On the 2nd of October, after Sunday service we propose a community swap of sorts. We invite you all to 

bring anything you don't use anymore, anything that has been sitting on your shelves or hidden away in 

the back of a cupboard, closet or attic to the Peace Embassy to then be given away and used by someone 

else who is in need of it. For example, books, clothes, kitchen utensils, homeware, fundamentally 

anything you can carry. We will display everything on tables in the hall for people to just pick, choose 

and give a new home. Anything that is left will go to the charity shops kindly taken by our sponsor, 

Youth and Students for Peace (YSP). 

 

P.S - When you bring clothing items, it would be much appreciated if you could divide them into 

female/male to make setting up a bit easier. Everything will be free! 

 

Hope you have a lovely week and see you there! Happy decluttering! 

 

Alma G and Tina B 

 

For any enquiries, contact us at: alma@ yspuk,org 
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